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Ref: PL07.245518 
 
 
The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board 
meeting held on 5th August 2016. The Inspector presented the case to the 
members of the Board, following which the Board reconvened to determine the 
case. 
 
 
The Board decided to grant permission generally in accordance with the Inspector's 
recommendation. 
 
 
This case was considered together with and decided at the same meeting as the 
adjoining proposal for a 220 kV substation to serve the proposed development, 
submitted to An Bord Pleanála under application reference number 07.VA0020. 
 
 
 
 
Board Member: __________________________________ Date: 10th August 2016 
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